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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES

February 2, 2017
The meeting was called to order at 9:10 A.M. by Chairman Pitt.  Present were Selectmen Mrs. Harris and Mrs. Paight.  Also present was Sharon Booth, Administrative Assistant.
Due to the Budget Hearing scheduled for tonight, and the arrival of the Selectmen independently, an emergency meeting of the Board of Selectmen was called to address errors in the proposed budget to be presented at the Budget Hearing.  
The Selectmen reviewed and made corrections to the spreadsheet handout of the 2017 proposed budget for the Budget Hearing.  

Chairman Pitt moved and Mrs. Harris seconded the motion to adjourn the meeting. Vote was unanimous. Meeting adjourned at 11:30 A.M.  

Respectfully submitted,








Sharon Booth







Administrative Assistant
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